
Water Supply Improvements – City of Perth  
Notice of Proposal to install 340m of 400mm diameter water main   
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Water Corporation proposes to construct 
340m of 400mm diameter below ground 
water main.  
 
Work will improve water supply to East 
Perth and surrounding areas.  
 
The proposed below ground pipe will be 
installed using mainly open trench 
excavation along Wittenoom St. The 
location of the proposed work is shown in 
the drawing.  
 
The proposed work is currently scheduled 
to begin in February 2022 and will continue 
for approximately two months, subject to 
approvals.  
 
If you have any queries, please contact 
Project Manager, Derek Duffy, on (08) 
9420 3276 or 
Derek.Duffy@watercorporation.com.au. 
 
Any objections, comments or questions on 
the proposed work can be made in writing 
to the Project Manager, Derek Duffy, at PO 
Box 100, Leederville WA 6902 or via email 
at Derek.Duffy@watercorporation.com.au 
by close of business 27 October 2021 fully 
stating your reasons for the objections. 
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